
Forthnet A.E. 

Announcement 

12.9.2017 The Company Forthnet A.E. announces that Mr. Theodoros Mouroutis 
takes over as IT Executive Director. Mr. T. Mouroutis has a long term experience in 
responsible positions in the sectors of Information Technology and Telecom 
Services. He has a Diploma in Electrical Engineering and Computer Engineering from 
National Technical University of Athens, an ΜΒΑ from Warwick Business School, an 
MA in Biomedicine and a PhD in Electrical Engineering by Imperial College. The 
Company welcomes Mr. Mouroutis and wishes him the best of luck.  
 
The announcement is made in accordance with paragraphs 4.1.3.1(5) and 4.1.3.6. of 
the Athens Exchange Rule Book, as in force, in combination with art. 6 of Law 
3340/2005 and arts. 2 and 3 of the Decision 3/347/12.7.2005 of the Hellenic Capital 
Market Commission. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ase.gr/content/gr/companies/listedco/profiles/profile.asp?cid=578

